

North Elmham CEVA Primary School Stibbard All Saints CEVA Primary School Flourish Federation

Acting Headteacher: Mrs C Jeary

Fulmodeston Rd, Stibbard, Norfolk, NR21 oLT Tel: 01328 829228, Email: office@stibbardallsaints.norfolk.sch.uk website: www.stibbardallsaints.com Holt Rd, North Elmham, Norfolk, NR20 5JS Tel: 01362 668318, Email: office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk

Website: www.northelmhamschool.com



18th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

I am pleased to be able to let you know that the Governing Body has appointed a new Headteacher who will be starting on the 1st September 2022, her name is Victoria McConnell.

Ms McConnell is an experienced Headteacher and she brings with her a wealth of experience in running two schools and a proven track record in school improvement & development.

Ms McConnell has been working closely with Mrs Jeary and other members of the Senior Leadership team along with Governors for the past few weeks to ensure there is a smooth transition in leadership in September. Mrs Jeary will revert to her previous role as Deputy Headteacher in September.

Ms McConnell is very much looking forward to meeting you and your children when they return to school/nursery on the 6^{th} September.

Yours faithfully

Robert Plant

Robert Plant Chair of Governors